
Boeckmann Property Update
Things are moving ahead with the Boeckman

property which should close escrow in the fall.  Thanks
again to everyone who helped make this goal a reality.
Look for more updates in future newsletters.

Mandeville Canyon Road Speed Tables
As you may have read or noticed, the 90-120

day cooperative program of awareness, education, and
enforcement began last month. If this program does not
result in the critical speed on Mandeville being lowered
to 34 miles per hour or less, the speed tables will be
installed.  Worth noting is that if the speed tables them-
selves don’t lower the critical speed  to 34 miles per
hour or less they will be removed.

The bottom line: during the summer months we
will be voting for or against speed tables with our gas
pedals, so please be aware of your speed in the canyon.
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Fire Danger
Another hot summer ahead after a very dry win-

ter means that fire risk will remain high.  Please clear
brush on your property, and if you see anyone smoking
in the hills ask them to put it out.  Contact us if you
would like more information on fire safety or brush clear-
ance.

brentwood-hills.org update
Earlier this year, BHHA established a new web

site. We have added quite a few items since the last news-
letter, so please come have a look, say hello, and offer
any suggestions or criticisms that you think would make
the site more useful.

Save the Date
Our annual meeting will be held this year on

Sunday, September 17 at 3:30pm.  At press time the lo-
cation is not set, but it will probably be at the Pesquera
Drive cul-de-sac once again.  We will look forward to
seeing you there, and another reminder will be sent when
we get closer to the date.

Board of Directors Elections
The nominating committee for the upcoming

election of directors for the board of BHHA was formed
at our last meeting.  There are five seats up for election,
and if you would like to nominate someone (including
yourself) the requirements are that you be a fiscally cur-
rent resident.  The deadline for nominations is  July 30th,
so if you would like to participate, please make sure that
your membership is paid up to date.  The current slate of
candidates are the incumbent directors: Karen Colbert,
Loretta Ditlow, Judy Handler, Randy Sherman, and Tina
Slutsky.  Please contact us by July 30th to make a nomi-
nation, to check your membership status, or if you have
any other questions.
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Brentwood Hills Homeowners Association - 2000 Renewal
Please enclose check payable to BHHA for $35

(additional donations to BHHA Defense Fund are also welcome)

Thank You, Jane and Beverly
We would like to express our gratitude to

former directors Jane Callahan and Beverly Ribarich
for their years of service to our organization and
community.

Our Contact Information
BHHA, PO Box 49495, Los Angeles, CA  90049

E-mail: webmaster@brentwood-hills.org
Web site: http://www.brentwood-hills.org/


